

## Office of Community Planning and Development

David Christensen, BSc (Hons), Adv. Dip. dchristensen@pelham.ca 905-892-2607 x344

To: Sarah Leach

Cc: Andrew Edwards

From: Dave Christensen, Building Intake/Zoning Technician

Community Planning & Development

Date: November 21st, 2022

Subject: Building Comments on Applications to the Committee of Adjustment for

Consents/Minor Variances – December 6th, 2022 Hearing

Comment for Re: File A17/2022P - 855 Twenty Rd.

The building department offers the following comment,

A building permit is required for the proposed detached garage.

Comment for Re: File A19/2022P - 13 Arsenault Cres.

The building department offers the following comment,

• A building permit is required for the proposed dwelling.

Comment for Re: File B13/2022P - 1399 Station St.

The building department offers the following comment,

No comment.